

Village of Bald Head Island Public Notice Council Retreat

The Annual Village Council Retreat will take place on February 2, 2021 beginning at 9:00 am at the Public Safety Multipurpose Room. Immediately following the Retreat, Village Council will hold the regularly scheduled Council Meeting. Due to Governor Cooper's Executive Order 188 Restrictions, seating will be limited. The Village Conference Line (1-855-369-0450 PIN 41787483) will be available. If you would like to submit a Public Comment for the Regular Meeting, please do so to Daralyn Spivey at dspivey@villagebhi.org prior to 5:00PM on Friday, January 29, 2021.

Daralyn Spivey Village Clerk Village of Bald Head Island January 20, 2021